
Morning Worship Songs

There Is Power In The Blood

God So Loved

In Christ Alone

Jesus I My Cross Have Taken

Phone Number:
602-938-3950

Email:
office@deserthillschurch.com

Visit us on the web at
deserthillschurch.com for a
complete list of pastors and
staff along with their contact
information.

A letter from our Pastor
P a s t o r  R o b b  B r u n a n s k y

Riches and power entice the world, and
people of the world are willing to do virtually
anything to obtain them. As Christians,
however, we have the ability to see the
emptiness and vanity of worldly riches and
power because we serve a God who is rich in
divine glory and power. He has promised to
strengthen us with His power according to
His glorious riches, but how can we receive
that promise? We’ll begin to consider that
this Lord’s Day as we return to our study of
Ephesians. I look forward to our time
together in God’s Word!
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Sermon

Strengthened With Power In
the Inner Man - Ephesians
3:14-16
Robb Brunansky
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News and Updates

Childrens Ministry Training - Our children's
ministry training is scheduled for January 30th from
10am-11:30am if the Fellowship Hall. If you have any
questions please contact Melanie Lehman.

Quarterly Congregational Meeting - If you are a
member of Desert Hills please make plans to join us
on January 31st directly after second service for our
Quarterly Congregational Meeting.

Baby Bottle Drive - Today begins our annual Baby
Bottle Drive, which helps to save lives by supporting
Choices Pregnancy Center! Grab a bottle on your way
out, fill it with change, cash or checks and return it by
Sunday, February 14th. Or go to:
ChoicesAZ.com/bbd-desert-hills-bible if you would
prefer to donate online. Grab your pro-life resources
on the way out as well! If you have any questions
please contact Christie Spears.

Women's Thursday Morning Bible Study - Lesson 8
of Romans will  resume on January 14th, 2021 at 10am.
Please contact Nancy Stiller for any questions.

Women's Revelation Bible Study -Wednesday nights
from 6:30pm-8pm in the CE 108 building.

Children's Choir - Our children's choir will meet 
 every Thurday, starting January 21st, 2021, at 4:30pm
in the Worship Center. For any questions please
contact Sam Stefanski.

Lost and Found - Lost a Bible, mug, toy or jacket?  All
found items are located in the library, which is the
room next to the Sanctuary.  We will leave the items
out until January 24, and then they will be donated.

J a n u a r y  1 7 t h ,  2 0 2 1

Church Finances

Weekly Church Need: $8,679.00

Weekly Received: $11,882.00

Weekly +/-: $3,203.00

Year-to-Date Need: $442,613.00

YTD Received: $605,972.00

Yearly +/-: $163,359.00

Prayer Request and
Praises

Please continue to pray for
various church members who
are home sick with COVID.
Pastor Robb continues to send a
detailed prayer request and
updates, if you would like to
receive these communications
please email the church at
office@deserthillschurch.com.

Jan Stiles - Jan returned from
the hospital earlier last week.
She will be having an angiogram
soon. She is still very tired, with
heart function operating at
about 33% of normal

Scott Stallard - Scott has been
sick for nine days and is not
feeling any better. He is
monitoring his oxygen because
his levels have been up and
down. Pray for wisdom to know
what next steps should be taken
in battling the virus.

.

Missionary of the Month 
Min Fu Hsu

Min Fu Hsu has had a long association with Desert
Hills Bible Church.  He currently serves with Reach
Global as a minister at large in East Asia.  In 2014 he
also became director of the Doctor of Ministry
program at GETS Seminary based in Covina, CA.  He
and his wife live in Glendale but he spends five to six
months each year in East Asia.  


